
Children and Young People Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 23 December 2008  
 
 
 

 
Review of Obesity 
 
Since the last Executive Scrutiny, the Committee received evidence from: 
 

▪ Rosemary Young, Spatial Plans Manager 
▪ Barry Jackson, Development Services Manager 
▪ Neil Ellison, Group Leader Road Safety 
▪ Jonathan Kibble, Senior Road Safety Officer 

 
They discussed planning issues, transport planning and how this encourages travel 
that incorporates physical activity and school travel issues. 
 
The Committee reviewed its findings and formulate draft recommendations on 3rd 
December and agree its final report on 14th January. 
 
Timescale 
 
The review is scheduled to report to Cabinet and the PCT Board in February. 
 
Monitoring 
 
The Committee will use its final meeting of this municipal year (11th February) to 
receive monitoring reports for outstanding recommendations from the following 
reviews: 
 

▪ Youth Service 
▪ Teenage Pregnancy 
▪ Bullying 
▪ Corporate Parenting 
▪ School Organisation Plan 


